
Subject: Submission to Extreme Weather Inquiry

I work in sustainability in local government. We are increasingly aware of 
the impact of climate change on our future ability to deliver services and 
facilities in the community. In addition to this, we must manage conservation 
areas, which are already compromised due to development and attempt to 
preserve them for future generations.

There are a myriad of issues relating to extreme weather events and a 
changing climate, and they need to be addressed all together in order to be 
able to build resilient ways to cope with this global challenge.

Affected sectors cannot continue to work in isolation. THe challenge is 
immense and I would support and enquiry into this.
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